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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
The Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury (LDAS) will be holding its eleventh Annual General Meeting on Thursday June 6, 2013 @ 7:00 - 8:45 p.m., Marguerite Lougheed Community Centre, 328 Albert Street, Sudbury. 
This is a very important meeting for the organization and its members, as this meeting will elect members to the Board of Directors.
The evening will include the Election of Officers along with an annual report and year end financials will be presented.  The session will wrap up with an input dialogue for participants to provide their thoughts and views on which programs and services LDAS should be providing locally.
Local Chapter Development and Growth will provide a rewarding experience for all individuals who join our team. We are looking for dedicated people who would like to help build this organization from the ground up. We are currently accepting applications from individuals interested in sitting on our very progressive and enthusiastic Board of Directors. If you are interested or know of someone who might be, please contact Ron Lessard, Chair Nominations Committee, LDA Sudbury at (705) 522-0100. Nomination forms may be sent by fax to (705) 522-2289 or mail to P.O. Box 40012, 2015 Long Lake Road, Sudbury, Ontario P3E 0B2 Attn:  Nominations Committee.

We want to encourage all local "members in good standing" of LDAS to attend this meeting, as LDAS needs at least a 2/5th official voter turnout to legally constitute its Board of Directors.  If you cannot make the meeting on this day, we encourage you to make a proxy vote by filling out the proxy vote form attached and sending it to the Nominations Committee at the above noted address.  Please return this proxy vote form to LDAS no later than June 1st in order for it to be counted.
The LDAS encourages all members and the public to attend this Annual General Meeting and show support for an organization that is doing so much to assist with the needs of people with Learning Disabilities in the Sudbury area.

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 40012, 2015 Long Lake Road, Sudbury, Ontario, P3E 0B2
Tel: (705) 522 0100 – Fax: (705) 522 2289

Email: info@ldasudbury.ca – Web: www.ldasudbury.ca

